
                                                                       

                                                       Dear Parents, 

                                         Greetings! 

         

May the triumph of good over evil inspire us to conquer 

all challenges and lead us towards a path of 

righteousness and success.  

 

We are celebrating Dussehra on Thursday,October 10,  

2024. The celebration will include a Ramayana 

Characters Pretend Play to bring the epic story to life. 

                                        Additionally, we have planned Ramayana Quiz. 

 

                                         

                                         Let’s come together to honour the spirit of Dussehra!                                                                              

                                          

                                        Warm Regards, 

                                         Principal 

                                                                                           


